
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 30th June 2017 

Diabetes Awareness Day 

On Tuesday 18th July 2017 we will be having a Diabetes Awareness Day. We would like the children to come to 

school wearing their pyjamas in recognition of this. As this is purely to help us raise awareness we are not asking 

for contributions on this day. 

Year 6 Parents 

Our Leavers Assembly will be taking place on Thursday 20th July 2017 from 9.00am. Year 6 parents are      

welcome to come to this special assembly.  

Zumbathon 

Danielle King, a Zumba instructor, will be coming in to work with children during their PE lessons next week. She 

will be teaching some Zumba routines to the entire school, working towards a whole school ‘Zumbathon’ on Friday 

7th July 2017. This will be to raise money for the Sunrise Appeal (the cancer unit at Treliske hospital). Please 

could children come to school in their sports gear on this day and with a 50p donation to this worthy cause. Many 

thanks.  

After School Clubs 

Kid's Club Theatre are pleased to announce that as of September 2017 they will be taking over dance and drama 

classes at Parc Eglos. Wednesdays will be for KS1 and Thursdays will be for KS2. Both classes will focus on     

singing, dancing and acting. The group will be working towards a full pantomime which is currently being written 

especially for our children. Classes build technique, confidence, team work and stage skills. Classes are fun based 

and child led, and they will work towards pieces that can be performed. We are also pleased to announce that we 

will be starting an 11+ class for children who currently attend classes and want to continue, more details to     

follow. For more information email steveanguish@hotmail.co.uk. 

Camo Day 

We took part in Camo Day on Friday 23rd June 2017 to raise funds for SSAFA.       

Children came to school wearing camouflage clothing and with a 50p donation. We 

raised a grand total of £161.00! Thank you for all of your kind donations to this worthy      

charity. Here is a photo of the best dressed group! 

Lost Property 

Please collect any lost property from the school hall by the end of Monday 3rd July 2017. After school on this 

day, the items that have been bagged up for storage will be disposed of or donated to charity. Thank you. 

Stamps 

Louise Alway is collecting stamps to send off to the Brittle Bones Society. Please could people save their stamps 

and either give them directly to Louise or give them in at the school office to pass on. Thank you. 

New Greengrocers Shop 

A new Greengrocers shop called ‘Zephyr Stores’ will be opening in Fore Street, Porthleven on Saturday 1st July 

and will be run by one of our parents. This will be a wonderful new addition to the village and will promote healthy 

lifestyles! The grand opening will take place at 12pm by the Mayor of Porthleven, Andrew Wallis.  

Year 3 Cake Sale 

Year 3 will be holding a cake sale during break time on Monday 3rd July 2017 to raise money for their          

residential trip to Eden. Cakes will be provided and will be charged at 20p.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Sunbeams 99.3% 

Stars 95.0% 

1HT/NE 99.3% 

1CW 95.2% 

2HE 96.6% 

2KD 97.9% 

3AB 94.3% 

3SG/LV 93.9% 

4SC 99.0% 

4PL/HH 98.2% 

5RG 92.9% 

5SR 92.8% 

6KH 97.9% 

6KB 95.3% 
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Next week, our school menu will be on Red week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CW and 

3SG/LV. The total collected this week was worth 

£46.88. We cannot accept plastic bottles that go into 

your household recycling, but we would love your empty 

plastic tubes (shampoo, conditioner, body lotion etc). If 

any of your recycling items (e.g. pens, food or drink 

pouches) include a lid, please leave it on to increase its 

value. Thank you. 

If anyone is able to lend a hand at our summer fayre on 

Friday 14th July 2017 please contact Lucy Ufton or 

the school office. Many thanks. 

Date Event 

7th July 2017 Whole School Zumbathon - Sports Gear and 50p donation 

10th July 2017 Foundation and Nursery Sports Day from 9.30am 

10th - 11th July 2017 Year 3 Trip to the Eden Project 

12th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 1.30pm 

13th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 6.30pm 

14th July 2017 Summer Fayre 2.30pm - 5.00pm 

14th July 2017 School Reports Given Out 

19th July 2017 KS2 Swimming Gala 

20th July 2017 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am 

21st July 2017 Final Day of School for Children 

24th - 26th July 2017 INSET Days - School Closed  

4th - 5th September 2017 INSET Days - School Closed 

5th July 2017 Sports Day for Year 1-6 

18th July 2017 Diabetes Awareness - Children can wear Pyjamas  

Kit Cars 

Some of the Year 6 children had the opportunity to 

take part in the annual Kit Car day at Newquay airport 

on Wednesday 21st June 2017. All Year 6 children 

were involved in building and test driving the Kit Cars, 

with 12 pupils racing them against other schools on the 

day. We would like to congratulate the children on    

being wonderfully behaved and supporting each other. 

Great team work! 

 

Term Dates 

Please could we remind you of our school INSET days 

when we return to school in September. We will be 

closed on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 

2017, ready to start the new term on Wednesday 6th 

September 2017. Thank you. 


